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14/06/24 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are very excited to announce that St. Bernard’s school production for 2025 will be ‘We Will Rock You.’ 

The production will take place on the evenings of the 26th, 27th and 28th of March 2025 and students involved 

must be available for whole day rehearsals on Friday the 21st of February and Saturday the 22nd March.  

Students should not audition if they are not available on any of these days. 

We Will Rock you is a futuristic, highly energetic, and exciting musical that will give many students the opportunity 

to showcase their acting, dance and musical skills. Students from all year groups are invited to audition. 

We are looking for students who are reliable, committed and enthusiastic to audition to be part of this wonderful 

opportunity. 

Auditions for main parts will be taking place before the summer holidays. 

Year 7, 8, 10 and current Year 12 main part auditions will take place on Tuesday 25th June 3.30-4.45pm in A21. 

Year 9 and prospective Year 12 main part auditions will take place on Friday 28th June 3.30-4.45pm in A21. 

If needed, recall auditions will take place after school on Tuesday the 2nd of July (students involved with D of E will 

be offered an alternative date.) 

Auditions for ensemble parts will take place after the summer holidays, the dates for these will be released in 

September. 

Students who wish to audition must email schoolproduction@stbernards.southend.sch.uk giving their name, 

form and stating if they wish to audition for a main or ensemble part (or both.) 

Any talented musicians (Grade 6 or above) interested in being part of the band should speak to Mrs. Githu. 

We are anticipating large numbers of students wanting to audition, and therefore it is likely that some students 

will not be successful. We hope that students will see the auditions as a fantastic experience regardless of the 

outcome and will not be discouraged from auditioning for future Performing Arts events. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. M Bell. 

Head of Performing Arts. 
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